
Covid-19 & Saker Shoprite Stores 
 

During the current COVID-19 situation in our hometown, we emphatically 

advocated for the need to protect our seniors and elderly population during 

this unprecedented time.    

 

With this concern in mind, all Saker ShopRite Stores have taken steps 

to designate a register(s) in each of their stores for customers 60 

years of age or older until the current crisis abides.  These lanes will 

be open starting tomorrow 3/19.  

 

In designating these lanes for such use, it is our hope that our venerable 

customers have the ability to move quickly through the check-out process 

during all hours of operation.    

 

Additionally, they will take additional steps to insure that high contact 

surfaces are cleaned in between each customer transaction.    

 

Tech savvy seniors can take further advantage of both our in-house 

ShopRite from Home service, as well as Instacart; a third-party grocery 

service that shops at our stores.   

To aid in that process, please feel free to use the following links: 

1. https://shop.shoprite.com/digitalspotlight  (Shoprite from Home 

Tutorial)    

 

2.  https://www.instacart.com  (Instacart’s Homepage) 

 

During this ever-changing environment, it is our goal to continue to provide 

services to help our residents. 

 

Please stay healthy.  

 

 

 

https://shop.shoprite.com/digitalspotlight
https://www.instacart.com/

